Stephen Ross, Esquire
3015 Fernwood Ave.,
Los Angeles, CA 90039.
323-449-0522. stephenrobertross@yahoo.com

May 16, 2008

FILED/ACCEPTED
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary MAY 10
Federal Communications Commission Fedra Ard 0 2008
Portals II, Filing Center, TW-A325 2 Cfggeng;:gfaaong Commission
445 12th Street, S.W. ® Secretary

Washington, D.C. 20554
RE: Relocation of Main Studio of the Stations noted below
Dear Ms. Dortch

This letter is written on behalf of Debut Broadcasting Mississippi, Inc., licensee of stations
WIQQ (FM) Leland (Facility ID # 66330), WBAQ (FM) Greenville (Facility ID #25229) and
WNIX (AM) (Facility ID #66328) Greenville, all Mississippi (the “Stations™), for the purpose of
notifying the Commission, pursuant to Section 73.1125 of the Commission’s rules, of a change
in the location of the main studio for these Stations.

The relocation of the stations’ main studio is consistent with Section 73.1125(a) (1-3) of the
Commission’s rules.

The address of the new main studio for these Stations is as follows:
1399 East Reed Road
Greenville, Mississippi 38703
Telephone: 662-3782617 ext. 503 (Stephen Sheldon General Manager)

Any questions about this matter should be directed to undersigned counsel for Debut
Broadcasting Mississippi, Inc.

Sincerely,

Claypln oo

Stephen Ross 4.



